
 

Hi Mr Black, 

I just wanted to remind you that the building off Reading Road is not to be entered 

under any circumstances. The cement that was used in the construction was faulty, 

and the infrastructure is compromised. Basically, it could collapse any minute.  

So no one enters, please let your guys know.  

 

James Station 
Site Manager 
 

 

Hi Mr Black, 

I have just received word from the contractor that one of your guys was in the 
building when part of it collapsed. I said under no circumstances was anyone to 

enter that building. I’ve heard he broke his leg.  

I’m not liable for this Black, I told you in good time and you ignored it, and now one 
of your guys is hurt. Good luck dealing with that law suit.  

 

James Station 
Building Contractor 


